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From: Marissa Caminiti 
Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 9:40 AM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license application #S-010735-WD-YB-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Deputy Director, 

I am commenting about the DEP Draft Decision of Approval with Conditions of WMDSM license 
application #S-010735-WD-YB-N. 

I do not want an expansion of waste in the State of Maine. Maine is my life-long home. We should be 
protecting our resources. We should not be allowing out-of-state trash to dump here. We already have 
millions of out of state visitors. Why would we expand pollution in our state when tourism is our best 
economy? 

I have environmental concerns. Flooding, as storms have become stronger. Storm water drains already 
do not have the capacity to handle. Fire, as this expansion would increase the risk. Water pollution and 
it’s effect on water quality of the Kennebec River and its effect on wildlife including the ability for the 
wild Atlantic Salmon to survive and spawn. 

 I have extremely strong doubts that this proposed licensing could actually meet the environmental 
protection requirements. I am well educated about the environment and I have a career in the field. 

I ask that you please deny this application because it does not provide sufficient evidence that it can meet 
environmental regulations to protect Maine’s environmental resources and our tourist economy. 

Thank you, 
Marissa Caminiti 
Gray, ME 


